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PHILIPPINE PHILATELIC CLUB 
 

MAY 27, 1944 
 

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEETING NOTICE 
 

Notice advising of the next Executive Council Meeting to be held on May 30 at El Hogar 

Filipino Building, Juan Luna Street (office of the Executive Chairman, Federico Calero). 

Typewritten messages on Front and Back of Card. 2c Planters Postal Card with 'Post Your Mail 

Early' Slogan Cancel. Philippine Philatelic Club purple handstamp on Card Front. 
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